
 
 
 
 

  HEART OF THE OZARKS PBW 
$500-$1500 SCHOLARSHIP 

NON-TRADITIONAL APPLICATION 
  
To: Female Scholarship Applicants 
 
Thank you for your interest in pursuing a Heart of the Ozarks Professional and 
Business Women’s scholarship.  If you are in need of financial help in pursuing the 
training or schooling you need, please submit an application.  
 
Please provide the necessary information and return your application and the first 
page of your most recent Federal tax filing postmarked by May 31, 2021 to Peggy 
Cochran, P. O. Box 890, Rocky Mount, Missouri 65072.  Please feel free to black 
out your social security number.   You should ask those who are filling out your 
recommendations to return them in a separate envelope by the same date.      
 
We will announce scholarship winners on or after May 31, 2021.  I hope that you 
are one of the fortunate ones to receive an announcement letter certifying a 
scholarship grant.  Scholarship money will be available for the first semester of the 
2021-2022 year.    
 
If you have any questions, please call or email Peggy Cochran at 573-694-2761 or 
cochranp@charter.com.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Peggy T. Cochran 
Chair of Scholarship Committee 
Heart of the Ozarks PBW 
 
 


